
Created  for  National  Lunch  Hero  Day  on  May  3rd,  2024,  this  video  was  produced  to

highlight  the  hard  work  and  dedication  of  our  CCS  food  services  teams.  Fostering  a

sense of pride in and solidarity with our staff,  our goal was to use this video to illustrate

how much every CCS employee can mean to our young people. Many of these classified

CCS employees have a huge positive impact on the students, but their stories are often

overlooked  in  favor  of  teacher-student  relationships.  As  a  result  of  this  video's

popularity,  our  HR  department  also  used  this  video  as  part  of  a  classified  staff

recruitment  campaign  to  attract  new  applicants  to  the  food  services  job  openings

across the District.


